
Mobile Manor Water 

Directors Meeting 

November 26, 2013 

3:30 PM 

 

 
Roll Call 

Present: 

Pres. Bob Martin, VP Ralph Schioppa, Sec/Treas. Kathy Holder 

Directors: Bob Gilliland, Rick Gillispie, Raymond Pencherek 

 

Absent: Gene Confalone 

 

Also Present: Bonnie Gilliland 

 

 President Martin called the meeting to order at 3:30 PM 

 

Secretary’s Report 

Mrs. Holder read the minutes of the October 29, 2013 Board Meeting, as there were 

no corrections the minutes will be filed. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

The balance as of November 26, 2013 is $3937.61 

 

Unfinished Business 

  Meter Replacement is ongoing. 

 2014 Budget will be presented at the Community Meeting 

 

Communications 

Mr. Gilliland reported that there is now the opportunity to get a water report on 

Saturday, if there is a water line break on Friday. 

 

New Business 

  

 

Other 

 

Study Items 

 

There being no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:40PM 

 


